
In reference to the Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft Clonmel and Environs Local Area Plan 
2024-2030. 
 

Proposed Amendment No. 11 on page 9 of the Proposed Material Alterations Report. The proposal 
by  to construct 3 additional houses at the Social 
Housing site at  Clonmel is contrary to the public good.  
 
 




